JUNE UPDATE

BRYANT MISSIONS - BAGUIO, PHILIPPINES

FULL SUPPORT

85%



- 509 missionaries, pastors, and church members served at Doane Rest.
- Over 500 people, mostly children, served in Evanie's recent VBS trip to Cebu.

MINISTRY NUMBERS

- 217 served in May made up of 16 missionary families (4 American & 12 Filipino), 8 Filipino pastors and their families, and 12 church groups.
- US missionaries were from various organizations, notably
 GFA with most serving as Bible college professors in Manila.

ALMOST DONE SUPPORT RAISING!

We are so amazed to finally be close to 100% of our monthly support. For our family, having more financially has been a game-changer; we are much more available to host guests in our home for meals and coffee, have ministry outreaches, and simply live. As we pursue existing and new ministry opportunities, we look forward to raising the remaining 15% (around \$1,300 a month). With your help, we can bless more fellow missionaries, reach more children, and train more locals to share the Gospel.

MORE UPDATES





JUNE UPDATE

BRYANT MISSIONS - BAGUIO, PHILIPPINES

FULL SUPPORT

SHUTTING DR DOWN (TEMPORARILY)

For June, we decided to "shut down" for a month to do projects. We've never done that before, but there are many projects that can only really be done when the place can rest a little itself from guests. We are looking forward to July and serving more guests again, but until then, we are still working hard!



They expected around 100 kids on this first day and had almost 300 instead! The community even lent chairs.

85%

Pressure washing, repairing, and repainting on the driveway is one project we can only do when no vehicles are entering.

VBS IN CEBU

The first week of June, Evanie visited Cebu for a week. What was planned to be 3 VBS outreaches ballooned into having triple the children estimated (with more wanting to visit, but they came on the last days), 2 trips to a prison processing center (people can be held for months before trial), and a visit to a government orphanage. Evanie wants to go back!

PIVOTING FOR GOD

If you know us, you know that teacher training is a ministry we love. This summer has been a little hard to hold teacher trainings because of national calendar changes, but God knew because He helped us learn that the mothers in different areas actually need training as they go into schools to teach values.



Evanie's time speaking at a recent VBS graduation was when we learned of the need to train mothers to teach morals/values to the children in public schools.